
 

 

 

 

Dated: 27-11-2021 

Appreciation Letter 

 

 

Dear Mr. Farooq Ahmad, 

Assistant Professor 

Department of Computer Application 

I am writing this letter to extend my heartiest appreciation towards you for delivering such a 

remarkable expert talk on “Programming with PL/SQL” on 20/11/2021 in the Two Weeks 

Blended Online Faculty Development Programme on “Next-Gen Computing Technologies 

(NGCT-2021)” from 10 November, 2021 to 25 November, 2021 organized by Department of 

Computer Application under the aegis of Human Resource Development Center, Integral 

University, Lucknow. 

Your knowledge on the subject is too vast and has benefitted the participants. Almost all the 

participants of the Faculty Development Programme have appreciated the lecture content and 

rated the session as excellent. I am sure that the content given by you will definitely be 

helpful to the participants.   

I once again would like to express my gratitude towards you and wish to have association 

with you in future also.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Dr. Mohammad Faisal 

Head,  

Department of Computer Application, 

Integral University, Lucknow 


